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CONGRATULATIONS!!!    Jolan Walter, MD, PhD; Robert A. Good Endowed Chair in Immunology;  
Associate Professor Pediatrics and Medicine; Director, Pediatric Division of Allergy & Immunology,  
is the recipient of an NIH R01 to begin 9/21 and end 8/26 titled as follows:  "Mechanisms Driving  
Extrafollicular Polyreactive B-cell Lineages in Partial RAG Deficiency".  Lead USF team members:   
Krisztian Csomos, PhD; Boglarka Ujhazi, MSc; and Joseph Dasso, MD, PhD.   Collaborating sites with  
subcontracts include investigators from Emory and JH All Children's Hospital.  Award totals  
2.26 million dollars for 5 years.  Once again, congratulations from all of us.  Well deserved!    

 

 

 

 

 

 

With warm regards, 

Richard F. Lockey, MD 

Distinguished University Health Profesror 

Joy McCann Culverhouse Chair in Allergy and Immunology 

Professor of Medicine, Pediatrics & Public Health        

Director, Division of Allergy and Immunology  

Department of Internal Medicine 

Jolan Walter, MD, PhD 

 

Dr. Walter and colleagues who work in lab. 

 
Left to Right:  Maryssa Ellison, BSc; Emma Westermann-Clark, MD; 

Jolan Walter MD, PhD; Krisztian Csomos, PhD; Boglarka Ujhazi, MSc, 

Rachel Cruz, BSc; Sumai Gordon, BSc; Joseph Dasso, MD, PhD. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


